
Dear Parents,
I hope this finds you all well.
The students have been
working hard learning and
practicing their Halloween
dance that they are excited to
be performing at the
Halloween party!

UOI

 Students continued to work hard
on learning more basic addition.
We are also almost done with our
review of numbers 10-20! 
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The students have been busy
“Exploring Cultures” this month. Last
week we learned a lot about Australia,
such as the different types of animals
that live there and how they celebrate
Christmas as well. This week we are all
very excited to learn about Mexico!
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Math



Students have also been
learning phonics and
practicing letter R, S, and T. 

October 25th - Preparation Day- No
School! 
October 26th - Halloween Party!

Language Arts

Important

Dates!


